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I strongly support this proposed regulation to reduce heat illness and injury among workers in New
Mexico. First, it is necessary for public health given the increase in extreme heat that's expected for
the state. Second, there is evidence that rest and retreat from the heat supports worker health while
also increasing productivity (https://laislanetwork.org/). This means the proposed regulation is a
win-win for New Mexico! 

Regards, 
Heidi Krapfl


